
 
 
You have a new inquiry from the LDI website 

Email Us  

Submitted on 06 February 2024, 01:07 PM 

LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

Health Insurance 

Your First Name Terry 

Your Last Name Regan 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email Retiredi50@yahoo.com 

Your Phone 
Number 

13374120652 

Your Message It's my understanding that Blue Cross Blue Shield may be purchased by an 
out of state company that has a low rating. I hope this Department will NOT 
ALLOW this purchase to go through. Just do your research on this company 
should tell you everything. If this purchase is allowed to go through everyone 
that I have talked to will leave Blue Cross. Please do not allow this to 
happen. You may contact me. Thanks Terry Regan  
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